
 Member At Large 
Hi, my name is Herminia Helms aka “MINI”. I have been a SPED 
Paraprofessional for SPS since 2013 & for the State of WA since 
2009.  

This is my 4th yr. as an AR.  I’ve served in the 2019 Bargaining team, 
SPED/JLM Task Forces, trained new ARs the last two years, and I’m 
a trainer for WEA (FCS) & part of my school’s RET.  I love helping & 
want to serve you the best I can. 

                    -Vote Herminia-  

I will continue to advocate for you and our students 
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